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22 June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 Community Prefects cake sale 

 

Firstly, can I say what a delight it has been working with all of the Community Prefects over the past 

year. They have all been fantastic at our meetings. 

 

We will be running a final Community Prefects cake sale on Monday 3 July, Tuesday 4 July and 

Wednesday 12 July.  These dates have altered from what your child may have written in their Learning 

Journal due to other engagements that have cropped up. I will update them about this when they 

return from PGL.  

If they are free and would like to, we would love the help of the Year 6 Community Prefects to help 

run the cake sale after school at East and West gate to raise money for 1) Momentum Children's 

Charity and 2) Millie’s (Mrs Hall’s niece) Neuro Rehabilitation and Recovery. I know some of the Year 

6 Community Prefects will be baking away and they will be supported by Year 5 and Year 3 to bring 

in some delicious goodies. If you child wishes to bring in any cakes or cookies could these please be 

delivered to school on Monday 3 July or Wednesday 12 July. No nuts please as we are a nut free 

school.  

We will start setting up for the cake sale around 2.50pm so we can be ready for when the children 

get out of school and should finish around 3.45pm. If your child is able to help, please complete the 

Google Form here.  

Many thanks indeed for helping us with this fundraising opportunity. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Miss Jenkins 

 

Community leader and Year 3 Teacher 
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https://forms.gle/bnqE4iBDZgJShfdY7

